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    Bulletin – Week 7 of Term 2, May 28 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 

                                          Final Return to School Dates :                                                                                 

Week 9 Monday, June 8 Queen’s Birthday Tuesday, June 9 Year 3- 6 Return     

Home Learning continues through weeks 8 for Year 3-6 students. Hang in there 

Families, one more week to go! 

                                                          Return to School Conditions                                                                                                                                                               

*Revised Car Park Arrangements                                                                                                                    

Morning Drop Off - Kiss & Drop  Front of School ( this is clear for you to drop off only ) 

Afternoon Pick Ups – Front of School & Church Car Park 

*Adult Access – Minimise Contact with Staff          

 Enter School Only If You Need To                   Enter School Only If You Need To            

*Keep children at home if they have coughs, colds or any flu like symptoms. They can return 

when they are well again (ie showing no symptoms). 

*Drink Bottles Only – Bubblers Turned Off 

   Live Life to the Fullest In Christ  
 

 
                 Paul Arnel 

     Principal       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It was a marvellous sight in seeing our Preps and Junior 
School boys and girls return on Tuesday. I especially 
thank and congratulate the parents of these children 
who respectfully provide our staff with space. It has 
been a very smooth return. It won’t be long and we will 
be back together, we are surely looking forward to that! 

      LOOK AFTER OUR STAFF 
These men and women have been nothing short of outstanding. I could not 
be a prouder Principal, they have again gone above and beyond in serving 
our school community. Many had to care for their own family while working 
with your children. Others committed when it would have been easy to “pull 
the pin”. Others haven’t missed a beat since being on duty back on the 
Public Holiday of Easter Monday. This isn’t a job, it’s a vocation. Make sure 
you show your gratitude to those who cared for your sons and daughters. 
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PRIVACY POLICY 

 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be done at any 

time! 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 12th & 26th June.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them.  

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

CSEF 

If your circumstances have changed, and you now have a health care card and are eligible for the Camps, Sports & 

Excursion Fund (CSEF) please see the office for a CSEF Application form by the 15th June. Eligibility requirements & 

explanations are listed on the back of the form.   

  

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.  

                         If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804  

 

 

 

 
 
 

Foundation Edward Trimble 

For his positive attitude throughout Home 

Learning and the uplifting messages he 

frequently sent. 

Juniors    Nathanael Hubbard 

For your amazing, imaginative narrative, 

and including such descriptive language. 

Well Done! 

Middles Preston Power 

For being constantly engaged in his work, 

and communicating his work with his 

teachers. 

Seniors    Izaak Hopkins  

For you outstanding attitude and positivity 

towards school. Great work! 

 

Student of  the Week 

Office News 

                             Dates To Remember                                                  
Monday June 8 Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
Tuesday June 9 Year 3-6 return  
Friday June 26  Last day of Term 2 (2.15pm Finish) 

  

       2021 Prep Enrolments Are Now Open  
Incredibly, it’s time to start preparations for 2021.                                     
For current families, enrolment forms are available 

at the office.  
Tours and open days will run at a later date to be 

advised. 
  
 
 

                                                           
  

As of Term 3, we shall be sending our Bulletins and Newsletters 

via email. A printed copy shall also be available at the school 

office. So over the coming weeks, please email your details to  

dmurfett@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 

 

mailto:dmurfett@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au
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Happy Birthday to the following students who have celebrated their birthday in the past week: 

May  

Mason Hughes turned 11 on the 22nd   Alexander McLeod turned 6 on the 24th  

Justin Hendy turned 9 on the 24th    Joel O’Dwyer turned 11 on the 24th  

Bindi Lahn turned 8 on the 27th     Owen Chmiel turned 6 on the 28th  

Indi Rodda turned 7 on the 28th   Isla Culton turned 7 on the 28th    

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to our Preps and Juniors for the rest of Term 2! You did it! You survived Home Learning!! 

Congratulations to you and your family for all your efforts during these unusual times! I look forward to 

helping you create some more amazing art! Middles and Seniors keep sharing your art!! 

 

Week 6 Artist of the week: 

 

Preps- Lola Feldtmann- Portrait drawings! 

Juniors –Dustin Newham- Matisse inspired Collage of shapes! 

Middles-Preston Power –Michael Craig Martin Inspired “Still Life” 

Seniors- Matilda Bannon- Exquisite Corpse Mixed up drawing ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art  

Birthdays 

Living & Learning at School & Home  
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Community Notices  

St John the Baptist Parish, Numurkah 
The church shall be open for private prayer each Friday 10 to 11am. There is a limit of 10 people in the 
church at any one time. In keeping with the current regulations, there will be a door attendant who will 
keep a list of names and contact details. The church shall also be cleaned thoroughly after every session.  

 


